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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: Greg Sutherland [greg30808@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 7:31 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: Comments on the storage of nuclear waste

NRC should require Hardened On-Site Storage (HOSS) to safeguard high-level radioactive waste against 
accidents, secure it against attacks, and prevent leakage over time into the environment. HOSS would require 
fortifications and the highest quality assurance and control.  
 
Please keep me informed of your decision, greg 

Greg Sutherland 
greg30808@gmail.com 
3907 Mitchner Rd. 
Dearing, GA, 30808 
706-595-5805 
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